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pepartment of the Navy
VNaval Surface Weapons Center

ATTN: Mr. D. V. Poppen
Dahlgren Laboratory
Dahlgren, VA 22448

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 45-02757-01

Thank you for your response of April 22, 1986, to our Notice of Violation issued
on January 23, 1986, concerning activities conducted under NRC License
No. 45-02757-01. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. Based on the information provided in your letter,
we will withdraw the violation and adjust our records accordingly.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

bj -j
J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: Officer in Charge
Naval Sea Systems Command Detachment
Radiological Affairs Support Office
Yorktown, VA 23691-5098
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